
Passing on
the torch
It's that time of year where it is a good idea to start thinking about how you can set up your
group really well for next year. Fill out this form with your SADD group, and leave it with the
leaders for 2021. If you do not know who they will be yet, you could leave this with a staff
member to pass it on.
Last year one of our National Leaders wrote up a great blog which we would recommend reading through:  
https://www.sadd.org.nz/sadd-blog/whos-got-next

Name of our school Teacher/Staff Contact:

Groups Members for 2021 (if known):

Name of SADD Delivery Contact:

Other useful contacts and community partners (Police, Road safety Co-ordinator etc): 

Quick re-cap of how things went this year (struggles/successes):

Ideas or recommendations for next year:

Top Tips for running a SADD group in our school, and key things to remember:

Other key things to help you in Term One 2021: 
- Get your group along to a SADD T1 workshop in your area. These will really help you start the year well, and learn everything you need to
know! Keep an eye out on Social Media or email your SADD contact to find out when this might be. 
- Think about about attending a SADD conference in the April school holidays, these are an amazing way to get connected with other students
and learn all about SADD, whilst having heaps of fun. 
- Reach out and get in touch with your SADD Delivery contact, their job is to support and help you.

https://www.sadd.org.nz/sadd-blog/whos-got-next

